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November 8, 2010 
 
TO: Building Reps 
 
FR:  Dianne GarciaStevens, president 
 Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
 
RE:  COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY 
 NOVEMBER 16 AT 3:30 P.M. 
 LA MERCED INTERMEDIATE LIBRARY 

 

1. Lorraine Richards (MHS) will conduct the first Revenue and Ex-
pense Open Hearing of the school year. She will discuss the en-
ergy savings from the summer shut down and State budget issues. 
Everyone is invited to bring questions for the Revenue and Ex-
pense Committee. 

2. Treasurer Ryan Rice (SHS)  will report on the Association 
budget. He will compare both revenues and expenditures to 

budget and to last year. 

3. Insurance Advisor Mark Lowenthal will report on the Flexible 
Spending Plan (FSA). Participants in the plan are now eligible for 
a debit card. Mark will also discuss the changes in life insurance. 
All Bargaining Unit members must designate a beneficiary 

with the new insurer, CISC.   

4. Bargaining Chairperson Andy Shinn (BGI) and Calendar Commit-
tee Chairperson Terry SalasOrtiz (CCE) met with the District Mon-
day, November 1 to discuss the reinstatement of salary and calen-
dar days for the 2010-2011 school year. The additional State 
revenues result in a restoration of nearly 3% of salary and 5.5 

days. More information will follow. 

5. The Council and New Bargaining Unit member holiday dinner is 
scheduled for Tuesday, December 14 at Tamayo’s. Reservations 

will be due to the MTA office by Wednesday, December 1. 

6. The CTA State Council of Education met October 22-24. The 
State Council Representatives will discuss the actions at the meet-
ing.  


